Hirst Presbyterian Chirech

Eighth and Scott Streets
Little Rock, Arkansas 72201
Telephone 372-1804

Dear Mr. Hughes:

This is the only material that I was able to find dn your
grandfather, Mr. Read.

I trust this will be helpful to you.

I did talk with two women who remember your grandfather

as a very handsome man whom the congregation liked very
much. Both of these women were children in Central Church
when Mr. Read was there.

Sincerely,

{
A

Irene W. Meredith



